
CRAIG NEWMAN, JACKI & JOEY MERUCCI 
 

 ARE WORKING AT CAMPS. THIS SUMMER!  LET’S 
SHOWER THEM WITH PACKAGES AND LETTERS 

 

Jacki Merucci (through June.) 
Athens YWCO Camp for Girls  
445 Athens Y Camp Road 
Clarkesville, GA 30523 
 
Craig Newman and Joey Merucci 
(through August.).  
Sky Ranch 
7750 South 655 Road 
Quapaw, OK 74363  

 
 

 
 
 
 

If  you are participating in this year’s VBS 
please plan to attend an organizational 
meeting in fellowship hall on June 2nd at 
11:15am. 

 
 
 
 
Want to know what is going on at Disciples Crossing and 
its exciƟng future?  Come to an informaƟonal session on 
June 2nd during Sunday School  in the Sanctuary to  learn 
about  the  new  building  projects  and  the  capital 
campaign  to  support  the  build.    MaƩ  Chandler,  the 
director  of  Disciples  Crossing,  is  coming  to  tell  us  all 
about it.  Disciples Crossing is a wonderful place that has 
impacted many  of  our  congregants!    Be  sure  to  come 
and see how we are growing into the future. 

 
 

 
 
We are pleased to announce that Angela Durbin and Brittany Mitchell will be joining 
our nursery staff  this Sunday, June 2.  Please come by the nursery and introduce 
yourselves and welcome them to our church.  We thank the church members, 
church board, Personnel Committee and Stephanie Gordon for doing all that was 
needed to lead to this happy ending and new beginning! 

Sunday, June 9th 
6-10:30 at 
Fair Park 

Tickets $14 each 
Call the church 

office if you would 
like tickets. 

Van will leave 
church at 6pm 



Pledged Offering Recap 

  5/26/13 YTD 

Budgeted $9,345 $196,242 

Received $7,193 $185,780 

Overage/(Shortage) ($2,152) ($10,462) 

 
 

Snacks For Mission Trip 
 
If you would like to donate individually wrapped snacks  to our 

25 youth and adults going to Joplin, MO from June 23-28th 

please place them in the bin in Fellowship Hall.  We would love 

things like granola bars, snack pack chips, fruit snacks.  We are not 

asking for water or Gatorade this year. 

KEITH BIFFLE ELOISE LYONS 
DON BLAKE KENNY KIRKER 
SHIRLEY MILLER WAYNE SMITH 
LYNDA SIMPSON SYD MCCONNELL 
SHIRLEY MILLER  

The VBS needs your empty water 
bottles with lids for a VBS project.  
There will be a 
container in Fellowship 
Hall to collect the 
bottles. 

The VBS DecoraƟng CommiƩeeThe VBS DecoraƟng CommiƩee 
will meet weekly onwill meet weekly on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 6Tuesdays and Thursdays 6‐‐8pm8pm 
If you are able to helpIf you are able to help 

please join us at the acƟvity please join us at the acƟvity 
center.center. 

STAFF HOURS 
 

Custodian, James Hodges 
4:30am-5:00am and leaves each day at 12pm noon 

Church Secretary, Holly Coughlin 
Monday-Thursday 9am-3pm Friday 9am-12pm noon 

Ray Owens, Associate Minister-Thursdays Off 

Allison Ray, Youth Minister-Fridays Off 

Dan Jones, Senior Minister-Fridays Off 

 
Sunday, June 2, 2013  
Sermon:  “What’s the Use of Worship?”  
Scripture:  Galatians 1:1-12  
Synopsis:  Ideas about the importance of worship have 
changed over the years.  In my childhood days, likely 
because I was a preacher’s kid, people went to worship 
because that’s what Christians did on Sunday morning. 
I’m not saying habit is the best reason to come to 
worship, but it beats what’s evolved through the ensuing 
generations.  Over the last several years, as parents of 
the Greatest Generation begat Boomers, who begat Gen-
X’s, who begat Millennials, who begat children of the New 
Silent Generation (Gen-Y), worship has increasingly 
become less a matter of habit, and more a matter of 
finding satisfaction for one’s felt needs.  Therefore, today, 
more and more folk think about the practical value of 
worship asking such questions as “What does an hour of 
worship contribute to my life?” or “How does worship 
help me, motivate me, calm me, or excite me?” The 
problem, as I see it, as Scripture seems to teach, is that 
worship, can’t be, shouldn’t be, judged by such human 
standards.  The better question seems to be, “If worship 
isn’t primarily practical, what is its value?” 
Scripture Link:  http://bible.oremus.org/?ql=235498865 

 

We are filling a box to send Kenny Kirker who is serving in 
the armed forces in Afghanistan.  Let’s show him our 
appreciation by sending a care package with items that will 
remind him of home.  You can see a wish list of things posted 
in Fellowship Hall. 

The Scotland Trip Choir 
will practice in the Chapel 

11:10AM-Noon on 
Sunday, June 2, 9,16, 23 & 30 


